
December 9, 2020 

CCPS Athletics to Continue ‘No Fans in the Stands’ Policy For Now   
 

JONESBORO - ​The Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) Athletics Department has           
announced that the district will continue its ban on public attendance at winter season sports. The                
winter sports season includes boys and girls basketball (varsity and junior varsity), wrestling, and              
swimming. 

The decision to continue this ban on public attendance is based on a reassessment of COVID-19                
pandemic data supplied by state and local health officials. District officials will continue             
monitoring data as received and will review the athletic event attendance strategy in early 2021. 

About Clayton County Public Schools 

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern            
Association of Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The            
district offers a focused world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught              
from pre-kindergarten through 12th grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public            
Schools is ranked among the 100 largest school districts in the U.S. and is the fifth-largest school                 
system in Georgia. 
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